From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 18/11/2024 7:26:40 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
18/11/2024

MR Gareth Dodds
2 / 86 Lauderdale AVE
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This proposal severely impacts the local residents and visitors by disturbing the unique
serenity of North Harbour that is there for all to enjoy not just the hyper wealthy.





